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8™ March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
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This year Red Nose Day is on Friday 15™
March. To support these worthy charities,
we are inviting the children fo come to
school wearing their own clothes. We
kindly ask that each child brings £2 as a
donation for the Red Nose Day charities.

Kind regards,

Miss Langham
Beech Class Teacher


mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

